
COVID-19 Update, August 8, 2020 
 
On August 4th, Governor Mike DeWine announced that all K-12 students will need to 
wear masks when school resumes.  The mask portion of our back to school policy will 
be updated as soon as this announcement is transferred into an actual written order. 
 
 
 
 

http://www.fcaknights.org/Downloads/COVID-19%20Update%207-24-20.pdf

